
                                                                                                                               Ferrara, March 31th 2011 
Dear Members, 
this year the XI Congress of our Society will be held in Genoa, at Department of Mathematics of 
the University, November 17th-19th and will cover the following theme areas: 
MATHEMATICS IN THE ANTIQUITY 
MATHEMATICAL HISTORIOGRAPHY IN 19TH CENTURY 
It is necessary to recall that the Congress falls on the 150th anniversary of the Unification of Italy 
(March 17th, 1861), in the native town of Giuseppe Mazzini. 
The afternoon of November 17th will be devoted to four plenary lectures. For members of the 
Society there is no registration fee. For non members there is 20 euro registration fee that has to be 
paid to the treasurer of the Society Veronica Gavagna (vgavagna@unisa.it) registration form to the 
Congress and before sending a possible request of communications and in any case no longer the 
beginning of the Congress if no communications are presented. 
The members of the Society who intend to present a communication on the above or other areas of 
their interest are kindly requested to adhere to the following instructions: 
1. Send the title within May 31, 2011 to Luigi Pepe: pep@unife.it 
and to Erika Luciano: erikaluciano@hotmail.com 
2. Send the abstract (as plain text) within July 20th, 2011 in electronic format, not pdf, to the 
members of the Scientific Committee of the Congress: 
Enrico Giusti (president): enrico.giusti@math.unifi.it 
Maria Terea Borgato: bor@unife.it 
Ken Saito ksaito@joy.hi-ho.ne.jp 
and to the members of the Organizing Committee: 
Antonio C. Garibaldi: garibald@dima.unige.it 
Giuseppina Fenaroli: fenaroli@dima.unige.it 
and cc to Luigi Pepe: pep@unife.it and to Erika Luciano: erikaluciano@hotmail.com 
The abstract should be a clear and concise summary of the main points of the intended presentation. 
Only essential references should be included. The text should have between 2,500 and 5,000 
characters. 
The general Assembly of the Society and the Social Dinner are scheduled for the afternoon and 
evening of Friday, November 18th. 
On Saturday, November 19th the Congress will close at 2pm. 
A certificate attesting the participation to the Congress will be available on demand. In the past 
years General Direction of Ministry of Instruction has authorized the participation to the Congresses 
of the Society referring to the art 453 DL 297/94 and late changes. Similar authorization will be 
requested this year. 
To register, an email should be sent to the members of the Organizing Committee: 
Antonio C. Garibaldi: garibald@dima.unige.it 
Giuseppina Fenaroli: fenaroli@dima.unige.it 
and cc to Luigi Pepe: pep@unife.it and Erika Luciano erikaluciano@hotmail.com 
With many cordial greetings, awaiting the pleasure of meeting you in Genoa 

Luigi Pepe (president of SISM) 


